
Subject: CA Emissions Plan 
From: Maggie Lawrence <joe.maggie@verizon.net> 

 

I wish to comment on the upcoming vote to approve t his plan. 
 
It is imperative that the government give monies ou t to the independent 
truckers. We as independents are already being stra ped by the high fuel 
prices, maintenance and service costs as well as th e purchase of tires 
and 
repairs. The government needs to realize that compa nies with a fleet of 
trucks get "fleet" discounts on fuel purchases, tir e purchases, their 
mainteance and service costs are down as they can d o them in house and 
do 
not have to go and sit at a repair shop and have do wn time. The 
independent 
trucker is really working for a lot less than drive rs who work for 
companies. However, I don't feel we should have to shut down our 
business 
because of government demands. 
 
The government should give independent truckers mor e of a tax break, 
make 
ways for us to make a good living without having to  work so hard and 
long 
hours. The larger trucking firms are under bidding on the loads as they 
have 
so many trucks they do not have to make as much of a profit per truck 
as the 
independent. 
 
If the government approves this and does not pay fo r it, the 
independent 
trucker is out for the cost of the retrofit or repl acement as well as 
down 
time to have it done. 
 
I thought the government was here to help people, c reate a business and 
keep 
it running. The way things have been going for the last 2 years ar 
putting 
the independents out of business. 
 
I would expect that we receive payment in advance f or this work as well 
as 
one days income to have the down time. 
 
I really think you should be working with us instea d of against us. 
 
J. E. Lawrence Trucking 
Ontario, California 
 

 


